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STATE OF NEW YORK
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH OFFICE OF PUBLIC HEALTH
TOWER SUILDING G 'fME GOVERNOR NELSON A. ROCKEFELLER EMPIRE STATE PLAZA G ALBANY, N.Y.12237

OFFICE OF THE COUNSEL -(518) 474-3050O AVID A MEL.ROO. M.D.

December 31, 1979 " " ''A . " " * "' *

Robert G. Ryan, Dire.ctor
Office of State Programs
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Ryan:

We ap'preciate your transmittal of NRC document # NUREG-0553
entitled Beyond Defense-In-Depth" which accompanied your letter
of December 5, 1979 to Ambrose P. Donovan, Counsel to the Department.
May we have another copy?

Very truly yours,

Ambrose P, Donovan, Jr.
Counsel
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Frank J'. D C'ctip
Principal ttornby
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